
Solihull Parish 

ADVENT GROUPS 

 
 

Monday afternoons       

Venue: Greville Arms, Cornyx Lane  
Content: Four Emotions of Christmas   

Monday 27th November HOPE: 2.15pm for 2.30pm start until 4pm 

Monday 4th December  PEACE: 1.45pm for 2.00pm start until 3.30pm. 

Monday 11th December JOY: 1.45pm for 2.00pm start until 3.30pm. 

Monday 18th December LOVE: 1.45pm for 2.00pm start until 3.30pm 

Please let Suzette Maguire know if you plan to come along (by the 
Saturday before each date) as an appropriately sized table will need to 
be book. Also, out of courtesy to the Greville who host us, people should 
come ready to buy themselves a drink of some sort (coffee or tea is 
available). 
Contact: Suzette Maguire 0121 709 0884 
s.maguire@solihullparish.org.uk 

 

Monday evenings    

Venue: St Helen’s Chapel  
Content: Journeying Through Advent *  
Time:7.45 for 8.00pm  
Monday 27th November 

Monday 4th December 

Monday 11th December 

Monday 18th December 

Monday 8th January 

We would welcome anyone who would like to join us and would 
appreciate please to contact Chris Carrington to book a place 
carringtons.church@gmail.com 
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  Thursday afternoons   

Venue: St. Michael’s Chapel  
Content: Advent Prayer and Reflection  
Time:1.45pm for 2pm start, finish by 3pm  

Thursday 30th November  
Thursday 7th December  
Thursday 14th December 
Thursday 21st December 

Please contact Revd Simon Marshall if you wish to attend: 
simon@solihullparish.org.uk 
 

 

  Friday Mornings 

Venue: Room 6, Oliver Bird Hall     
Content: Journeying Through Advent *  
Time: 9.45am for 10.00am start – 11.30am  

Friday 1st December 
Friday 8th December 
Friday 15th December 
Friday 22nd December 

Please contact Pam Price if you wish to attend: colandpam@ic24.net 
 

All welcome to attend any course. Don’t worry if you can’t attend 
every week. 
 
* Copies of the Advent study book are available from the Parish 
Office, price £2.50  
  
 
 
 
 
 
There will be an Alpha Course beginning at St Helen’s in January. 
Look out for further details. 
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